
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 3rd, 2002 
 
 
 
Ms Carole Washburn 
Washington Utilities & 
   Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504 
    
 RE: UT-003022 and UT-003040 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
 Enclosed is the Original of JOINT CLEC's COMMENTS ON THE OSS TEST 
REPORT in Docket Nos. UT-003022 and UT-003040.  Nineteen true and correct copies 
will be hand delivered to the Commission prior to the prehearing conference held on June 
4th, 2002.  In addition, enclosed is a true and correct electronic copy of the above 
referenced document on disk. 
 
 If you have any question please feel free to contact me at 303.390.6675. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Heidi Kristen Yore  
 
cc: all parties of record  


